R Slaley First School &

Friday 15th December 2023

Dear Parents,
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proud; of our children, who we think, are amazingl We hane taken some photographs of the childrer
beside the, Christmas tree irv their costumes and, we will send, these home, next week.

Dont forget that we hare our usual ‘Carols By Candlelight performance on Tuesday next; week and,
ideally we needs as many children as possible back at school (we do- understand thab & may, be o little
too tiring, for our nursery childrens howener.) FoSS wills be organising mince pies and mulled, wine and, i
will be @ chance for us all to- hare a Christmas sing along together! Santa will be arviving i the
village ab approximately 5.30pm so- we aimv to- be finished, by ther
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As yow knows Sarahy Fae came to- school last week to- openy our new reading derv and, this week we hare
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cold lunchtimes.

School, Library

Our lady fromy the Library Service has beerv info- schools agairn today and, she has beerv continuing to
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forward, to- receiming these in J anuary

Bl
Y ow may remember o little, while ago we, caried, oub some lessons withy the, children (ab ans age
appropriate lewvel) irv order to raise ameareness of anaphylaxis: We have now almost achiesed, the
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required training: We are just waiting for acknowledgement from Anaphiylaxis UK and then we wills leb
yow know!
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FoSS Treats - MWMMMFOSSMSOL@@%WWMQ@E»WWMW
bowapd&th@wsto%thﬁlm@g@Thﬁah\ewhomlLbew&hngxu&agmmmFNdag|5H”I\/\arch9\09\h-. (The
cost for this has increased, agairy this years and, s now £450.)




Christmas Jumper Day

As shared, on our last few- newsletters, we will, bes holding our Christmas Jumper Day, on, Wednesday,
A0% December: The children are; more than welcome to- come to- school withy a Christmas jumper orv (or
simply, non-school uniform only i they wish.) Mrs' Seymour wills also be making Christmas lunchs on this
day ands we are also expecting a, special, wisitor to- arrisel

Photographs

We are looking for ways of sharing photographs on mass of children who hase been on locals outings
and/or trips efe. We hame researched, the use of the one drive, bub i seems thaly everyone who is given
access carv see the emails addresses of others who- cans also- wew the file: As you knows this ts not ideall
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Online: Safeby Working Group

As part of the recommendations i the new Keeping Children safe iy Education document; (KCSIE a3),
we hame formed an online safety group. We would, like to- share: recommendations re keeping your
children, safe online with, yow irv o parents meeting affer Christmas. Agairy watchs this space for arv
upoormngzdate.
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Dates for your Diary

Christmas Events

Tuesday 19t December — Carols By Candelight - time to be confirmed early next week.
Wednesday 20t December (All day) — Christmas Jumper and Lunch Day

Friday 227 December at 1.30pm - Last Day of Term

Monday 8t January 2024 - Spring Term begins

January 2024
Monday 8th January - Return to school

Monday 15t January - Pippa Wild Dance workshop



